

Additional learning support for your child - spaces still available!

Dear parents,

Today, a good education is more important than ever. Schools strive to provide all children with the support they need from the very beginning. As a cooperation partner at your child's school, our non-profit organisation **KinderHelden** is helping to strengthen and expand this support network.

Each participating child is assigned a carefully selected volunteer mentor* for at least one school year.

The child and mentor* meet for **2-3 hours every week** outside school hours, either on the school premises or at a jointly determined location. Mentors* **motivate the children** and foster their **reading, maths, and German language skills** in a relaxed and enjoyable way. The programme also includes sports, crafts, excursions and activities, which are fun for both child and mentor alike. In the words of nine-year-old Sara's father:

"I'm delighted that my daughter is able to experience so many new activities through her mentor Nicole, while also making such great progress in her development."

You can enrol your child in this project <u>free of charge</u>. There are still some spaces available for children who would like to have their own mentor* – sign your child up now:

How can my child join in?

Children are enrolled by their teacher with the consent of the parents.

What is the procedure?

- Once a child is enrolled, KinderHelden employees get to know the child and look for a suitable mentor*.
- Parents are warmly invited to attend the first tandem session and meet their child's mentor*.
- Afterwards, meetings take place every week for 2-3 hours.
 - As parents, please ensure that these meetings take place!
- Please do not hesitate to contact KinderHelden with any questions.

Who are the mentors*?

- Upper secondary school pupils, students, professionals and senior citizens
- Committed women and men who pass on their knowledge as friends and role models to the children they mentor
- People who provide tips for learning and who support your child beyond the school environment

If you need any help filling in the registration form, please contact one of the teachers.

^{*}Girls are assigned a female mentor; boys may be assigned a male or female mentor.





